
Return to competitions – 4th and 6th June 2020 
 
After the gentle successful reintroduction to golf that we have had we intend to reintroduce some 
competitions starting from the beginning of June.  

 The competitions will be limited to stablefords and medals for at least the first month. 

 There will be a qualifying competition each Thursday and Saturday played off white pots for 
men 

 Members should continue to observe the club’s rules for staying safe 

 There will be stableford competitions on the 4th, 6th, 13th, 18th, 25th and 27th of June 

 There will medals on the 11th and 20th of June 

 There will be stablefords for the ladies on the 17th and 24th June and a medal on the 10th as 
well as the Saturday competitions 

 Entry for each of the Saturday competitions will be open from 2 weeks prior to the 
competition (e.g. for the 6th June, entry will be open from this Saturday May 23rd) 

 Entry for the Wednesday and Thursday competitions will be 9 days in advance as it is now. 

 Groups will be two balls for at least the first two competitions and we will review this based 
on government guidance for the following events. 

 When entering please enter the names of both players. If this is not done it will be presumed 
you are playing on your own and a second player could be added at your time. 

 You can pay for your entry on the day by card or cash in the pro’s shop. 

 Each player is to take a card, complete the details for your playing partner and score his/her 
round. At the end of the round agree the scores and just sign your partner’s card and then 
drop the card in to the box outside the shop. 

 Bunkers will be in play but you will have the opportunity to pick and place. According to 
congu guidelines this should be within 6 inches and you shouldn’t smooth the sand before 
you place it 

 Results will be available on the members website within 4 days of each competition 

 Vouchers will not be issued but you will be informed whether you have had money added to 
your card and how much 

 
We hope you will all understand that we are trying to introduce competitive golf in a safe and 
sensible manner. We will be constantly reviewing how it is going and making adjustments where 
necessary. 
In order to prepare for these competitions members are allowed to tee off from the white pots for 
the next two Saturdays only. Sunday and midweek play should be from the yellow pots. 


